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2022-2023 | September - Welcome Back!

WELCOME BACK, PCS COMMUNITY!

Upcoming Events:
Meet the Teacher Nights!

Wednesday, September
14th - Grades 2-5
Thursday, September
15th - Grades 6-8

Shape the Sky
Wednesday, September
28th

PBIDA Dyslexia Conference
Saturday, October 1st

Quick Links:
2022-2023 School Calendar
PCS Social Events Calendar
6-Day Cycle Calendar
School Website

Dear PCS Families,

This message comes with a heartfelt “welcome” to all new families, and a sincere
“welcome back” to all of our returning families!

School is indeed back in session and a culture of high expectations can definitely be
observed and felt as students enter excitedly in uniforms, ready to put away their cell
phones. Thank you all for your support as we made some big changes this year!

In addition to our device-free, uniformed school, we have also made some
organizational changes that I want to share. We have transitioned from having an
Elementary and Middle School Principal to having one Building Principal, Mrs. Connie

https:
http://www.providentcharterschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/22-23-PCS-School-Calendar.pdf
http://www.providentcharterschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/22-23-Social-Calendar.pdf
http://www.providentcharterschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/22-23-Cycle-Day-Calendar.pdf
http://www.providentcharterschool.org


Joseph, and one Assistant Principal, Mrs. Kristy Yonushonis. Some of you may know
Mrs. Yonushonis, as the former Mrs. Reeping, who has taught English Language Arts &
Wilson since 2016. We are excited to welcome Mrs. Yonushonis into this new leadership
role. To provide additional support to principals, we are also happy to welcome Mr.
Jason Kerr as Dean of Students. Mr. Kerr has a varied background in education, as well
as school administration, and he has already been quite busy making strong
connections with students, staff, and families.

Please take a moment to continue reading to see the many events happening this
month and next at the school. We hope to see you there!

-Maria Paluselli, CEO

Meet the Teacher Nights!

Wednesday, 9/14 - Grades 2-5 - Childcare
Registration

Thursday, 9/15 - Grades 6-8 - Childcare
Registration

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1RAIUo0FQANUzki0nuA-_R9iOqLCpdbmluaSIedRCOL0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfm94ZhvssxwIaHH55AV_e4CbwzW9DtqMQ6u9Gsam3uQrRFlw/viewform


INTERNATIONAL LITERACY DAY!

Reading is Our Right!

Founded by The United Nations Educational, Scientific & Cultural Organization
(UNESCO) in 1966, this International Holiday is celebrated annually on September 8th
“to remind the public of the importance of literacy as a matter of dignity and human
rights.” Even though much progress has been made in improving literacy rates,
illiteracy still remains a global problem.

To promote International Literacy Day, and to remind our PCS Community of the
importance of literacy, we ask that you please partake in our September Reading
Challenge - #fallintoagoodbook! More information is listed below.

Literacy is Freedom!

Join the Pennsylvania Branch of the International Dyslexia Association and Decoding
Dyslexia PA as they spread awareness and education about dyslexia. Hear from the
excellent lineup of speakers, network with like-minded individuals, and speak with your
local representatives about dyslexia.



SHAPE THE SKY!



Shape the Sky - Registration
Form

PBIDA - FALL CONFERENCE

https://forms.gle/Y8oQxR52pU8ZaWmq9


PBIDA Fall Conference -
Registration

 ​  ​

https://pa.dyslexiaida.org/2022-fall-conference/
https://www.facebook.com/providentcharterschool
https://www.instagram.com/provident_charter_school

